
Dear NM Thuaire 

tte o f  14 February 2014 about revised plans Itar the Garden House. 
le backs onto the Garden House garden, and I do not wish for there to he a larger house reducing the 

ic I have chosen let live next to for the last 25 years. 
Ttaese revised documents do not change m y  objections to this proposal, and I hope Camden will listen to my 
)hjeetsons and those o f  othom and reject this application. 

n o m  sincerely, 
Julie Kleeman 

12 Heath Villas 
London NW3 IAW 


